DONOR BILL of RIGHTS

Philanthropy is based on voluntary action for the common good. It is a tradition of giving and sharing that
is primary to the quality of life. To assure that philanthropy merits the respect and trust of the general
public, and that donors and prospective donors can have full confidence in the not-for-profit organizations
and causes they are asked to support, we declare that all donors have these rights:

To be informed of the organization’s mission, of the way the organization intends to use donated
resources, and of its capacity to use donations effectively for their intended purposes.

To be informed of the identity of those serving on the organization’s governing board, and to expect the
board to exercise prudent judgement in its stewardship responsibilities.

To have access to the organization’s most recent financial statements.
To be assured their gifts will be used for the purposes for which they were given.
To receive appropriate acknowledgement and recognition.

To be assured that information about their donations is handled with respect and with confidentiality to
the extent provided by law.

To expect that all relationships with individuals representing organizations of interest to the donor will be
professional in nature.

To be informed whether those seeking donations are volunteers, employees of the organizations or hired
solicitors.

To have the opportunity for their names to be deleted from mailing lists that an organization may intend
to share.

To feel free to ask questions when making a donation and to receive prompt, truthful and forthright
answers.
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Thank You

Your generosity is impacting lives across the university, state and nation.
On behalf of all who will benefit, now and in the future—thank you!

UF IFAS

UNIVERSITY of FLORIDA

With your commitment to growing the Rafael Crespo Conservation Endowment, we
surpassed our initial goal of $30,000 to create a permanent endowment in 2016. Since
then we have continued to see the fund grow, and with this the impacts have multiplied.
We believe this is still only the beginning for those who share Raf’'s dream and will
continue to carry out his work and passion.

So far, your contributions have provided three young aspiring biologists and ecologists the
opportunity to advance their careers and crocodilian conservation. Just like Rafael’s field
research brought him internationally to Zimbabwe, Belize and Ecuador, his legacy extends
beyond South Florida and lives on through recipients of the Crespo Conservation Award.
Enclosed is more information about each of these recipients, as well as a fiscal update on
the endowment’s growth and success.

Thank you for partnering with us in the land-grant mission to develop knowledge in
agricultural, human and natural resources, and making that knowledge accessible to
sustain and enhance the quality of life. Your support

inspires the next generation of biologists, preserves

our most precious resources and strengthens our

global community.

With gratitude,
The Crespo Family and Croc Docs Team



